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Special message to our whanau across our school community: 
 
 
We need you, please help us 
  
We have a vacancy on the Board of Edendale Primary School and as a Board, we 
are dedicated in our commitment to Te Tiriti o Waitangi. 
  
We want and need leadership at the highest level of decision making within our 
school to advise, guide and work with us, with a desire to seek external funding for 
the school, attend meetings with potential sponsors or complete grant applications. 
  
We humbly ask our whānau across our school community to please come forward 
or encourage others you may know to do so. 
 
We would love to have a no-obligation korero, so please contact Warner, Board 
Chair on wcowin@edendale.school.nz or Jonathan, Principal on 
principal@edendale.school.nz or anyone you wish to talk to on the Board of 
Trustees. 
  
By law, we must appoint a new member by 5 May 2021 so we would appreciate 
hearing from you prior to this date. 
  
 
Nā tō rourou, nā taku rourou ka ora ai te iwi 
With your food basket and my food basket, the people will thrive. 
 

 


